
MINUTES OF THE COUNCIL ON TEACHER EDUCATION   04/22/2008 
http://www.eiu.edu/~eiucote 
 
The Council on Teacher Education met at 2:00 p.m. on Tuesday, April 22, 2008, in Room 2444 Buzzard Hall. 
 
Members present: Dr. Belleville, Dr. Binns, Dr. Campanis, Dr. Cavanaugh, Dr. Chiou, Ms. Deters, Dr. Freking, Dr. Jones, 

Dr. McCormick, Ms. Renardo, and Dean Jackman 
 
Guests present: Kari Dailey, AAC; Pat Fewell, SED 
 
Staff present: Ms. Wilson 
 
I. Minutes 
 The minutes from the March 25, 2008, meeting were approved. 
 
II. Communications 
 None. 
 
III. Informational Items 

1. Enrollment Management Committee.  Teresa Freking gave a short report on the Enrollment Management 
Committee and their discussions on recruitment. 

 
2. Academic Technology Advisory Committee.  Lucy Campanis gave an update on the implementation of 

Turning Point for Fall 2008. 
 
IV. Items to be Added to the Agenda 
 None. 
 
V. NCATE 

Dean Jackman reported that Doug Bower is working on the data for departments and will have the information 
ready by the end of the semester.  2007-08 data should be ready by the end of June.  SPA reports are due by 
June 1, 2008. 

 
VI. Executive Director’s Report 

1. Dean Jackman has been serving on a task force to review Educational Leadership programs.  They have had 
their last meeting and have submitted their report with recommendations for these programs. 

 
2. We have had a great year with our student teachers, with 5 students participating in the COST program to do 

their student teaching overseas. 
 

3. Commencement is May 3, 2008.  
 

4. Dean Jackman expressed her appreciation and thanks for the Council’s service this year. 
 
VII. Items to be Acted Upon 

1. Bylaws Revision. 
 The bylaws are being reviewed by a sub-committee, specifically on the representation from the School of 

Technology.  After a short discussion, it was decided that the sub-committee will discuss this further and bring 
their recommendation to the first meeting next Fall. 

 
2. Election of Officers for 2008-09. 

Dr. Cavanaugh was elected chair and Dr. Belleville was elected vice-chair by acclamation. 
 

 
 

The meeting adjourned at 2:58 p.m.    Bonnie Wilson, Recorder 
 


